
 
 

 
 

REQUEST CATTERIES AND KENNELS RESPONSE 

 
Please provide the date of premises inspection by Wigan 
Council licensing department enforcement officers of all 
boarding kennels and catteries for the period 2022/2023. 
 
It is understood that Wigan Council licensing department in 
favour of transparency and accountability, are obliged to 
disclose how many warning letters they have issued to 
boarding kennels and catteries for operating without a licence 
during the periods 2022/2023. There have not been any legal 
proceedings undertaken on any business during this period. 
 
Given that this department has provided dates and reports in 
relation to applications for animal activity licences/renewals 
through previous requests via the freedom of information, and 
as a result of that it is apparent numerous businesses are 
liable to have been issued with this notice. 
 
Therefore, to ensure Wigan Council Licensing department are 
acting as a non-discriminatory and non-bullying section of 
Wigan Council, this information is vital to prove the current 
status of the council promoting the right to live and work 
without fear, intimidation and hostility. Please provide the 
exact number of warning letters issued for the above periods.  
 

 
Inspection dates requested can be found 
below. 
 
 
 
1 x written warning letter.  

 



Licence Number 2022 Dates of Inspections 2023 Dates of Inspections

AAL0011 - 08/03/2023

AAL0012 24/05/2022 15/05/2023

AAL0013 - 31/05/2023

AAL0017 19/02/2022 -

AAL0018 03/11/2022 -

AAL0019 02/12/2022 -

AAL0022 - 17/07/2023

AAL0049 20/05/2022 -

AAL0058 30/06/2022 25/04/2023 and 04/10/2023

AAL0062 18/08/2022 19/05/2023

AAL0074 - 03/10/2023

AAL0076 - 13/12/2023

AAL0081 - 28/11/2023

AAL0151 08/12/2022 -

AAL0152 15/11/2022 -

AAL0158 - 30/03/2023

AAL0164 - 15/03/2023
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